
A TREMENDOUS THANK YOU TO ALL THE MEMBERS OF OUR LDP FAMILY

THAT CAME OUT TO SHOW THEIR SUPPORT! IT WAS AN OVERWHELMING

FEELING TO BE SURROUNDED BY EVERYONE! IN TIMES LIKE THESE, WE

REALIZE THAT SOFTBALL IS NOT JUST A GAME AND LADY DIAMOND PROS

IS NOT JUST THE NAME ON THE FRONT OF OUR JERSEY. LDP IS A FAMILY

AND SOFTBALL IS WHAT BRINGS US TOGETHER.

The Winner's Circle
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 14U ’05 TEAM FOR PLACING 2ND IN THE NYSA

SUMMER LEAGUE!! THE GIRLS PLAYED HARD AGAINST BLUE FIRE AND KEPT

IT COMPETITIVE. THIS SEASON, WE FACED MANY CHALLENGES AND

PLAYING WAS A CONSTANT UPHILL BATTLE. FROM STARTING THIS

SUMMER WITH TOUGH LOSES, TO PLACING IN THE CHAMPIONSHIP GAME,

THESE GIRLS HAVE SHOWN THEY CAN PERSEVERE NO MATTER WHAT GETS

THROWN AT THEM.

DIAMOND
CHATTER

Updates
THE 2020-2021 SEASON WILL BEGIN

AFTER LABOR DAY WEEKEND!!
REGISTRATION FEES & FALL SCHEDULES

WILL BE ANNOUNCED NEXT WEEK.
UNIFORM ORDERS ARE DUE THIS FRIDAY
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Hello, I am Ann Grimshaw and I am 20 years

old. I currently play softball for Queens

College where I am majoring in biology and

secondary education. I have played softball

since I was 9 years old and participated in the

Little League Softball World Series with my

team when I was 12 years old. I played four

years of varsity softball at New Hyde Park

Memorial High School prior to Queens

College. I joined LDP at the beginning of the

summer, helping with the ‘06 team and I am

excited to continue to help the girls grow as

athletes while having fun!

Victoria Miller

Coaches Corner

Lady Diamond Pros Family

Our Social Media
W E B S I T E :

W W W . L A D Y D I A M O N D P R O S . C O M

F A C E B O O K  &  T W I T T E R :

@ L A D Y D I A M O N D P R O S N Y

I N S T A G R A M :

@ L A D Y _ D I A M O N D _ P R O S

Y O U T U B E :

@ L D P _ F A S T P I T C H S O F T B A L L

"Progress always involves
risk, you cannot steal second
without taking your foot off of

first"

Celebrating
September Birthdays 

Coach Ann

WE ARE PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE LADY DIAMOND PROS

SOFTBALL ORGANIZATION IS EXPANDING TO LONG ISLAND!! OUR

LDP EAST 12U & UNDER TEAM IS NOW CALLING BATTING 1.000 ITS

HOME! 


